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The McKinney Armed Services Memorial Board met at the Parks, Recreation, and 

Open Space Conference Room, 1611 North Stonebridge Drive, McKinney, Texas on 

March 11, 2020 at 6pm. 

Board members Present: Chairman Matt Harris, Vice Chairman Barry Brown, Colin 

Kimball, and Matthew Parker 

Absent: Anne Yanez, Michelle Schulze, and Matthew Reis             

Staff members present: Ryan Mullins, Assistant Director of Parks & Recreation, 

Tim White, Parks & Recreation Superintendent and Flora Ray, Parks & Recreation 

Executive Assistant                

20-0231  Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member 

Brown, seconded by Board member Parker to approve the minutes of 

the McKinney Armed Services Memorial Board Meeting of February 12, 

2020 

20-0232  Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member 

Parker, seconded by Board member Brown to approve sponsoring the 

2020 VFW Golf Tournament 

20-0233  The Board discussed the 2020 Memorial Day Ceremony tasks including 

but not limited to: possible guest speakers, inviting the CCSO, the 

McKinney High School ROTC, and selecting a minister or chaplain for 

the invocation. 

Chairman Harris called for citizen comments and there were not any. 

Chairman Harris called for Board comments: Asst. Dir. Mullins announced that 

Superintendent White is retiring in November. He is working to find a new employee 

liaison for the board.  

Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member Kimball, 

seconded by Board member Brown to adjourn at 6:22 p.m.  

 
 

                                                                              ________________________________ 

MATTHEW HARRIS 
Chairman 


